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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 
 

• Met with Dr. Tadlock to propose the initiative idea for the Use It and Reuse It Program. This 
initiative is pending University COVID Task Force approval before anything can move forward. 

• The funding for departments and student orgs is almost complete and student org leaders should 
be seeing mock budgets in the coming days.  

• The next SGAB meeting is Monday, 3/15, and we are excited to continue to connect with 
students and hear their opinions on University decisions.  

• The Presidential Task Force for Strategic Planning met with a group of student representatives 
today to make sure student concerns were at the forefront of decision making.  

• Congratulations to our newly elected Student Government members!! I cannot wait to see all that 
you accomplish! “Change will not come if we wait for some other person or some other time. We 
are the ones we’ve been waiting for. We are the change that we seek.” Barack Obama 

 
Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   
 
Local Student Government 
 

• CAFC continued discussion and voting on department new initiatives today.  
• Bulls Student Advisors has passed the SG Senate unanimously and is now an SG Tampa campus 

Executive Branch Agency! Much more work lies ahead to get the agency up and running so that 
it is able to serve students efficiently and effectively.  

• Currently crafting a module regarding Voter Registration to be included in the Pre-Orientation 
Canvas Course section of Orientation.  

• Met with various USF stakeholders and discussed the logistical process for submitting our design 
changes for the USF Student ID Card.  

• Congratulations to all newly elected Student Government members!   
 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


